
From: dean@phoenixarkansas.com
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Buffalo River
Date: Tuesday, March 14, 2017 9:16:56 AM
Attachments: sigimg0

This permit should not be renewed. The Buffalo River is what people from all over the
United States come to see. The precautions that are taken to help mitigate the damage
from when the spill does happen are not enough for this reason please deny this permit.

Thank You,

Dean Castle
Director

www.phoenixarkansas.com
1224 Jersey Street, Conway, AR  72032
o:(501)499-6696  c:(501)339-4793  f:(501)499-6639
email: dean@phoenixarkansas.com

This email and any files transmitted with it may contain privileged or confidential information which may be
protected from disclosure under Federal Regulation (42 CFR, Part 2) and other federal laws, and is
intended solely for the use of the individual or group to whom this email is addressed. If you are not one
of the named recipients, please notify the sender by e-mail and delete this message immediately from your
computer. Any other use, retention, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this e-mail is strictly
prohibited. 
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